
Progress updates from IOM 

In the TFD action plan, IOM is leading on 8 activities and contributing to 3 others. For 2020, we are 
currently working on: 

1.      Producing an updated mapping of how national migration policies include climate change 
(expected last quarter of 2020), building on the 2018 mapping IOM conducted during TFD Phase 1.  

2.      Finalizing guidelines on how to integrate migration into NAPS (expected last quarter of 2020) – 
we have already completed part 1 of the work and will finalize the guidelines in conjunction with 
another non-TFD project that is currently ongoing with the Platform on Disaster Displacement (PDD), 
leveraging the staff and financial resources of this other project.  

3.      Ensure that the work of the TFD is highlighted during the regional review process of the Global 
Compact for Migration (GCM). We have raised awareness with IOM staff working at the regional 
level end exchanged with several states from different parts of the world that contribute to the 
regional reviews of the GCM. This is ongoing work and we closely monitor the GCM regional reviews 
developments in order to ensure that climate migration is reflected in the topics of discussions and 
that connections to the TFD are highlighted. Presently, the exact modalities of the regional review 
process are still under discussion. 

 


